
 

 

 
          

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the City of Cashmere has issued a Determination of 
Non-significance for the following project. 
 
PROJECT DESCRIPTION: City of Cashmere 2021 Shoreline Master Program Periodic 
Update  
 
PROJECT PROPONENT: City of Cashmere 
 
DATE DNS ISSUED: January 20, 2021 
 
PROJECT LOCATION: Cashmere, WA 
 
SEPA REVIEW: The City of Cashmere has determined that this proposal will not have a 
probable significant adverse impact on the environment. An environmental impact 
statement (EIS) is not required under RCW 43.21C.030(2)(c).  The project file is 
available for review online at https://www.cityofcashmere.org/services/planning-
development/plans-programs-standards or at Cashmere City Hall, 101 Woodring Ave., 
Cashmere, WA 98815. 
  
This DNS is issued under WAC 197-11-340(2) and the comment period will end on 
February 4, 2021. 
 
CITY CONTACT: Steve Croci, Director of Operations 
 
steve@cityofcashmere.org 
509-782-3513 
 
Publish in Cashmere Valley Record:  Wednesday, January 20, 2021 
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